
Community Connection 

 

The Spring 2023 semester has officially wrapped up, and 
we are heading into the summer! The Office of Residence 
Life hopes you are excited for the upcoming summer 
months! As the weather begins to change, be sure to find 
ways to beat the heat while also partaking in activities that 
keep your mind and body active. For those enrolled in 
summer classes, we wish you continued success! 

This newsletter, Community Connection, is part of our 
service to you, offering information about resources and 
policies while providing you with important information 
about the community the Office of Residence Life. 
You may also find out more about residential living 
our website at http://www.kean.edu/reslife.  

What else to expect: Summer Resources, Summer Housing 
Reminders, Fall Employment Hiring, and much more! 
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